
5. Declarations pursuant tO p&Argraph 3 are generAlly flot requ±reÔ for
mixtures contain±ng a 10w concentration of a Sciiedule 3 chacal. Tracy
are only required, in accorOance with quidelinea, ±in Bucl cases wkere
the. ta* f recovety ftom the Mixture of the. Sciiedule 3 chamca.l and its
total weight are dee.d to pose a ri51 to the. object anW pUrpose of this
Convention. Tiiese guidellnes shahl be considered and approveo by the
Conference pursuant to Article VIII, paragrapa 21 <J).

6. fleclarations of a plant Site pOZursuft to paragraph 3 shall include:

(à) The Dame of the. plant site and the name of the. owner, Company,
or enterprise operating It;

(b> its precise location Including thse addresa; and

<c> Tihe number of plants within tihe plant site vJsich are declared
pursuafit to Part VII of this Annex.

7. Declarationu of a plant site pursuant to paragraps 3 suall, &ac>
include, for escis plant whicii is located witraîn tihe pln site an wiiich
f alla under the specifications set forth in paragraps 3, thse followinq
information:

(a) Tise name of the~ plant and thse nam of thse aviser, Ccmpany, or
enterprise operating 1t;

(b) ita preo±Ue location within the~ plant site, inldn h
specific building or structure nimber, if any;

(c) Use main aotivities.

8. Declaretions of a plant site pursuant to paragraps 3 shall also
include thse followisg ifrmation on sacis Scisedule 3 chica~ above tise
declaration threshold:

(a) Thse cisemical nase, cMmn or trace na used by thse facility,
structural formula, and Chemical Abstracts Service regîstry nimbez, if
assigne;

<b) The. approximate aMount of production of thse cisemical in tise
previous calendar ysar. or, ini case of declarations on anticipated
activities, anticipated for thse mext calendar year, expreseé In the
range&: 30 to 200 tonnes, 200 to 1,000 tonnes, 1,00o to 10,000 tonnes,10,000 to 100,000 tonnes, and above 100,000 tonnes; and

<c) Thse purposes for visici thse chemieal vas or will. h. produced.


